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This week we have been: 

 Settling into school life and routines 

 Getting to know my teachers and other adults at school 

 Getting to know my classmates 

 Introduced to our class mascot called Fergus! 

 Counting orally to 5 and 10 by singing nursery rhymes-5 currant buns, 10 green bottles, 1,2,3,4,5 
once I caught a fish alive and 1,2 buckle my shoe 

 Tuning into sounds in the environment and thinking about loud and quiet sounds 

 Listening to stories about starting school 

 Exploring resources inside and outside my classroom and learning how to keep them tidy 

 Enjoying creative activities such as, play dough, making large patterns and hand printing 

 Engaging in role play in the home corner with my friends 

 

Next week we will be: 

 Starting our class topic-Marvellous Me! 
 Talking about families 

 Learning about our sense of hearing and enjoying the story book, 'Peace at Last' 
 Thinking about position words in maths-on, under, over, beside, next to etc. 

 

Homework 

 Please enjoy the story book in their book bag. This book has been chosen by your child and it is 
for you to enjoy, discuss and share together  
Further explanation can be found on the inside cover of the yellow reading record book that is 
also in their book bag 

 

Further information and Key Events 

      Thank you very much if you have activated your Tapestry account. We have already uploaded 
observations! If you have not accessed Tapestry yet, then you will need to let the office know so 
that they can issue a new unique activation code to you  

      If possible, could you kindly send in a pair of named wellies for your child to keep at school, as 
children go out to play even when it is wet on the playground 

      We already have an unnamed girl's Next cardigan left behind since Monday. If you think you have 
mislaid one, please pop in to collect it 
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      Advance notice: KM First School class photo is being taken next Friday and you will receive notice 
from the office about when the paper edition is due to be published and you will also have the 
opportunity to purchase a copy/copies  through school 

      Lastly, we would like to say that we are so proud of the way in which all the children have settled 
into their first week at school. AMAZING! Minimal tears and lots of smiles and fun! Thank you for 
supporting them to come into the classroom independently and also for preparing them so well. 
We all very much look forward to their exciting  learning journey ahead.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


